
TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Brad Medrud, Planning Manager 

DATE: February 13, 2024 

SUBJECT: Joint Meeting Approaches 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 
 

Discussion of future approaches to collaboration at joint meetings with the City Council and 
other Commissions and Boards and improvements to Planning Commission meetings. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Following the Joint Meeting with the City Council on December 12, 2023, Planning 
Commissioners asked that a discussion be scheduled to go through approaches to 
collaboration at upcoming joint meetings with the City Council and other Commissions and 
Boards. 

 
In addition, Planning Commissioners asked that suggestions on how to improve Planning 
Commission meetings be discussed. 

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 None. 
 

 
6) Attachments: 
 

None 


